
 

 

Hannah Kirstel is an understudy in the high school musical – “Hairspray” at CHS 
and has a dance/performing role.  If you'd like to speak with her to discuss the 
specifics - I believe she was one of only two freshman for call backs for a major 
role and just missed out on a major role, but I think understudy was a huge 
accomplishment for her!  
 

Jackie Pottle was picked by her music teacher for a select chorus event at CHS 
this month. Jackie is also part of the children's choir at St. Irene's in Carlisle 
and she'll be singing at mass once a month through May, plus Easter Mass and 
First Communion. Since the choir is small, she is singing the cantor role in many 
of the songs in practices.   

 

Music Elements 
ww 

March 2014  

Newsletter 

The Beat is What Counts~ 

We’re Proud! 

Got some news that you would like to share? 

Let us know if there is something you have to share in our newsletter and 
we will post your accomplishments so that everyone can share in the 

news! 
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Nicole McGinty is keeping active this winter by playing basketball 
and soccer. She is also a member of her school band, helping out 
the brass section by playing the saxophone. Nicole also volunteers 
as a tech crewmember for her school’s play, “Annie!” 

Speaking of “Annie”, David DeBeaucourt has a part in the play at 
his school. Could this be the same production? Check it out! 

David’s brother, Justin DeBeaucourt, is having himself a great 
school term. When we last spoke, he had all A’s and a very 
respectable B+ in his subjects. Way to go, Justin! 

Nathanial Comerford is involved in a variety of activities: 
science, sports, and scouts. He has an interesting project 
involving density that he is planning to demonstrate at his school’s 
science fair, plays guard on his basketball team, and is working to 
attain his Wolf Badge in Cub Scouts. When does he sleep? 
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Joe Shea is a piano student at Music Elements 
currently working on mastering Green Onions. He also 
plays the clarinet and can be found running on soccer 
fields in the good weather.  

Our own Kyra Lasorsa holds the position of Vice 
President of the Theater Club at Mount Wachusett 
Community College where she is currently working on 
the choreography for 500 Miles by The Proclaimers. 

The 10th Annual Byam Talent Show 

April 12, 2014 

McCarthy Middle School Auditorium 
Looks like Lyla El-Gamel will be singing Gift of a Friend and Natasha 
Thompson and her friends will perform Ode to Joy in both English and 
German! 

 
 

Upcoming School Productions 

While attending Chelmsford High School’s Hairspray, check out the 
orchestra pit for our own Matt Richardson and Evan Sayer! 

Raylene Rocheleau is going to sing Magic Spell in “Snow White and the 
Seven Dwarfs” at St. Louis School in Lowell. 

Lily Panagopoulos will be performing in “Les Miserables” at Tyngsboro 
Middle School on the 26th and 27th of April. 

Good Luck to All! 
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Happy Saint Patrick’s Day! 

Anita, Brett, Dylan, 

Naomi, Marlana, John, 

Jocelyn & Peter 

Dahlia Pecchia is perfoming in her upcoming school’s String Fest and Anna 
Pryzbylowicz will be playing some John Williams musical arrangements in 
her school’s Marching Band Field Show! 

 

 

 

If you don’t find your name in this month’s newsletter, we will 
try to catch you next month. Be sure to share with your 
instructor about your activities.  

 


